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01 February 2025 

 

All World Powerlifting Congress Participants, 

 

Dear lifter,   

 

On behalf of World Powerlifting Congress South Africa, it is with great pleasure that I extend this 

formal invitation to you and your esteemed team to participate in the upcoming World Powerlifting 

Championships scheduled to take place in South Africa from 4 November 2025 to 9 November 2025.  

 

This prestigious event will bring together the best powerlifters from around the globe, showcasing 

not only incredible athletic talent but also the spirit of sportsmanship and camaraderie that unites us 

all. 

The championships will be hosted at Onomo Hotel, located in 56 K.E. Masinga Road, 4001 Durban, 

Kwazulu – Natal South Africa, which offers excellent facilities and a vibrant atmosphere for athletes 

and spectators alike. Known for its vibrant culture and rich history, KwaZulu-Natal is also famous for 

its stunning landscapes, incredible wildlife, and beautiful coastline that stretches along the Indian 

Ocean.   
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We are excited to provide an opportunity for athletes from different countries to compete, 

exchange knowledge, and create lasting friendships. The event will feature various weight classes 

and categories, ensuring that all participants have a chance to shine and represent their nations 

proudly. 

 

Please find attached additional information about the event, including the registration process, 

accommodation options, and travel details. We encourage you to confirm your participation with 

your Country Representative at your earliest convenience. If there is no representative in your 

country, please contact Zane Ison. 

 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We 

are here to support you and make your experience as enjoyable as possible. 

Meet Directors –  

Zane Ison – WPC SA President – wpcsazane@gmail.com 

Juanese Ison – WPC SA Exco – wpcsaJison@gmail.com 

 

We look forward to the possibility of welcoming you and your team to South Africa for what 

promises to be an unforgettable championship. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Zane Ison 

WPC President South Africa 

World Powerlifting Congress  

E-Mail: wpcsazane@gmail.com 

Mobile Number: +27 78 764 2615 

https://wpcpowerlifting.co.za/ 

Attachments: Event Information, Registration Form, Travel Guide 
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